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Greetings,                                                                                           April 2021   
 
The month of April is always full of holidays in South Africa. The children went out for a 
long break for Easter at the beginning of the month, and went out for a school term 
break, the last week of this month. The children and staff had an Easter egg hunt. 

 

 
 
Paul and I are very excited to finally get back to South Africa. We will be in South Africa 

for 3 weeks in May. We are taking gently used clothing and 
new underwear for the children. We’ve been away for a year 
and are looking forwarding to seeing the children and the staff 
again. We look forward to sharing some of the pictures we 
take while we are there. 
 
 

Prince Ministries is pleased to share two exciting changes.  First- Jody and Kathy 
Adams have accepted the position of directors of The Fold in South Africa. Jody and 
Kathy have been the directors of the FASA ministry in South Africa for over four years 
and will keep that position.  After prayerful consideration the positions of “Executive 
Directors” was recently created for Jody and Kathy to oversee both The Fold and FASA 
ministries.  Both boards are in agreement that Jody and Kathy bring experience, 
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spiritual maturity, passion and a high degree of integrity to this position so our 
confidence in them could not be higher.  

While the ministries are different, there is great synergy between The Fold and FASA as 
they complement each other very well, and have worked together over the past years.  
We are excited to see all that God has planned for these two ministries under the 
guidance of Jody and Kathy.  This development positions both The Fold and FASA to 
thrive and grow into the future. The boards and employees of both ministries have 
expressed their excitement and enthusiasm for this development and the opportunity to 
be part of the impact that God is bringing. Please join us in congratulating Jody and 
Kathy, and pray for them as they follow God’s leading. 

And second, in light of this development, Prince Ministries is partnering with New Road 
Missions, the US charity that oversees FASA.  Coordinating our efforts in the US, as 
well as in South Africa, helps significantly by combining our resources. We speak 
regularly with New Road Missions founder and president, Jim Walter, and are eager to 
see how God guides us in our collective efforts to raise funds for this important work.  

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact us. And please read the letter 
from Jim Walter of New Road Missions, attached. 

Praises: Jody and Kathy have accepted a permanent position at The Fold. Paul and 
Micky get to visit The Fold next month. Friends have donated money to buy new 
underwear for the children.   
    
Prayer requests:  Safe travel to and from South Africa. Our children and staff, and the 
entire country of South Africa, safety from the virus and an end to the virus worldwide. 
Spreading the word to new interested parties about the good work being done at The 
Fold.    
    
God bless,     
Paul and Micky Prince   
 

 
House mom’s new clothes. 


